
NEXT WEEK 
 

 
FORTHCOMING 
 

12th Sept 2022 Parent Council Meeting – 7.15pm – School Library  

13th Sept 2022 P7/S1 Parent/Carer Open Afternoon  

14th Sept 2022 School Photos  

21st Sept 2022 Open Evening  

23rd & 26th Sept 2022 September Weekend  

28th Sept 2022 Higher and AH Drama Theatre trip (pm)  

17th to 21st Oct 2022 October Break  

 

 
P Annual Data Check Forms 

Thank you to everyone who has returned their data check form to the school office.  
Please return any remaining forms by 31st August.  Thank you. 

B Lee 
P Celebrating Success 

Well done to all pupils who climbed Tinto Hill in June to raise funds and show support 
for St. Andrew’s Hospice.  Thank you to everyone who sponsored pupils or gave a 
donation – a fantastic £2,399.50 was raised!  Well done and thank you! 

 
Well done to S2 pupils Alya Black, Kara Carney, Promise Harris and Holly McCrorie 
who raised a fantastic £85 for Scottish SPCA by organising a bake sale for Science 
week and S6 Graduation.  Thank you to everyone who donated.   
           
          B Lee 

P Assemblies 
It has been great to see everyone at our year group assemblies this week, when the 
focus has been on kindness.  Well done to everyone who has shown kindness 
towards others this week - we will keep looking for examples of kindness next week 
and throughout the term.  Assemblies also highlighted school procedures (including 
emergency exit procedures), and uniform expectations.   Well done to everyone who 
was in full uniform!  

 
The next assemblies in the Street area will be House Group assemblies, in week 
beginning 5th September: Kerse – Tuesday, 6th September, Milton – Wednesday, 7th 
September and Logan – Thursday, 8th September. 

B Lee 
P Nut free school 

To keep young people with a peanut allergy safe, it is important that the school is a 
nut free environment.  Thank you for your help with this. 

B Lee 
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P SQA Exam Results 
S5 and S6 pupils should have received their SQA exam certificate on Tuesday, 9th 
August. If you have any questions regarding your certificate or appeals, please speak 
to Mr Gray. 

A Gray 
P Homework 

Homework will be shared using Google Classroom.  Please make sure you are a 
member of all your Google Classrooms. 

LA Cimmino 
P School Photos 

School photos will be taken on Wednesday, 14th September 2022.  Individual photos 
will be taken of all young people.  S1, S2, S3 and S6 year group photos will also be 
taken.  

A Gray  
P Parent Council Meeting 

The first Parent Council meeting of the new session takes place on Monday, 12th 
September at 7.15 pm in the School Library.  Please let your parent/carer know that 
all parents are welcome to attend and we look forward to seeing previous and new 
members.           
          B Lee  

P P7/S1 Open Afternoon 
Our P7/S1 Open Afternoon takes place on Tuesday, 13th September.  Further 
information will be shared in a letter from Mr Robertson.  We look forward to 
welcoming parents and carers of P7 and S1 parents to our school.    
           
          B Lee 

P Pre-loved Uniform Items  
We have a supply of pre-loved uniform items available to pupils.  Please speak to 
your Pupil Support Teacher, Miss Fletcher, Mrs McGregor or any member of the 
Senior Management Team if you need any uniform items. 

 
We would welcome any donations of any pre-loved items of school uniform, 
particularly school blazers to add these to the supplies available to pupils.  Please 
pass any donations to the School Office.  Thank you. 

 
B Lee 

P EMA – S5/6 
EMA application forms can be completed on the South Lanarkshire Council website. 
On the Council website, click on ‘Education and Learning’, then ‘Secondary School 
Information’, then ‘Education Maintenance Allowance’.  If you need any help with this, 
please see Mr Robertson or your Pupil Support Teacher. 
 
It is your responsibility to complete and send the application form. 
When you receive an award letter with your EMA number on it, bring this to Mr 
Robertson who will then issue a copy of the Learning Agreement to be signed by 
your teachers and Parent/Carer.  You should then return the completed Learning 
Agreement to Mr Robertson and the school office will then process your EMA.   
 
Only when you have completed all of the above will the payment process begin.  
Please see Mr Robertson if you have any questions about EMA. 

D Robertson 
 


